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I wish to make one observation only relating to the coherence of the approaches to accessible information in this Draft and the Draft General Comment on article 12.

Paragraph 30 of the Draft General Comment on article 12 states: 
‘The right to support in the exercise of legal capacity shall not be limited by the claim of disproportionate or undue burden. The State has an absolute obligation to provide access to support in the exercise of legal capacity.’ ‘Accessible information’ is referred to in this context. 
However, in the ‘Draft General Comment on Article 9 of the Convention—Accessibility’, the provision of accessible information does seem to be potentially subject to such a limitation: ‘If it is reasonable and not imposing a disproportionate or undue burden.’ (para. 23) 
It is important that it is absolutely clear to State Parties how much resource they are obliged to devote to the provision of accessible information in general and on an individual basis. It must be clear whether there are any limitations on the extent of this obligation and if so what exactly those limitations are.

Clarification as to which view is the view of the Committee is needed along with complete consistency of approach across both.
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